
T E A C H I N G  T H R O U G H   

P I L G R I M ’ S  Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y   

 

 

July Youth Ministry 
Events: 
 

■ High School Bonfire Night, July 5 
from 8:00-9:00 pm (GB site) 

■ Sr. High School Girls Bible Study, 

July 17 at 7:00-8:30 pm (Panera on 

■ GROWING THEIR FAITH 
Pilgrim’s High School Girls Bible Study is 
strong as ever in the summer!  
Rebekah Spaulding, Pilgrim’s Director of 
Youth and Family Ministries, continues to 
open the hearts of our Pilgrim girls to a 
Christ-filled life. Too much going on to come 
to every meeting? Don’t worry, this study is 
open to all girls in high school and is  
developed so that you can come any night 
that it works with your busy schedule! 

 

Do you have a child who will 

be in 7th or 8th grade in the 

fall? Sign up now to receive 

info on Confirmation Class. 

 

We warmly welcome all 7th and 8th 

grade students to continue their faith 

journey at Pilgrim. All are invited: Pil-

grim School  

students and public school students,  

members and non-members.  

 

What will Pilgrim the confirmation  

Instruction journey include?  

 

Confirmands receive two years of  

regular religious instruction from our 

church  

leadership, they volunteer at Pilgrim-

related service projects, they regularly 

serve as an acolyte during church ser-

vices, they attend two 

fun, faith- filled con-

firmation retreats 

and they complete 

24 sermon sentences. 

■ S’MORE SUMMER FUN  
Pilgrim’s High School bonfire nights brought the 8th 
grade and up youth together in June to strengthen their 
faith-filled relationships.  

June was a busy month for our youth... 

■ RECORD-BREAKING VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
June saw our largest VBS turnout ever as 171 children were instructed on how 

to shine Jesus’ beautiful light in this world. We celebrate this record-setting 

attendance knowing that these 


